       Green Schools Meeting   29/9/2012
· Chaired by M. Boyce
· Welcomed new members
R.1. David Allen
R.3. Colin Walsh
R.4. David Grey/ Aaron Bermingham
R.6. Gavin Kenehan
· Read minutes of last meeting
· Spoke about upcoming clothes collection.  Each boy told to remind their class after the meeting re bringing in clothes.
· Jobs/ from the last meeting not done.
· Duties 
Each boy encouraged to take an active part in the committee.
· Joey and Eoin to check with Cáit if we have a Litter Policy and get a copy of it for next meeting.
· Litter ‘Pick Up’ Rota organised and beginning next week.  Gavin, Paul and Jack to go with the junior classes.  Only paper to be picked up.  Litter ‘blackspots’ to be marked and dated on maps.
Rota:
Mon: Mrs Boyce’s Class
Tues: Mrs O’Sullivan’s Class
Wed: Mrs Finnegan’s Class
Thurs: Mrs Linehan’s/Mrs Stack’s class.
Fri: Mrs Boyce’s class.
· Joey to check on the gloves situation to see if we need to replace any from last year – To get back to Mrs Boyce about it.
· Litter Review.  The group reviewed the ‘litter’ situation in the school. It was agreed that although our yard/school was not litter free, it is very good and clean.
· Two areas highlighted as untidy/black spots
(1) Trees in front of school
(2) Untidy area behind P.E. shed.
· Trees/Area in front of school
This area was discussed at a B.O.M. meeting.  Looking into cutting the trees down to 5 ft. and thinning them out.  Bryan Healy was going to ask his dad about this.  Hopefully we might develop a school garden here – to be discussed at a later meeting when trees are cut.
· Untidy area behind P.E. shed.
Mrs Boyce informed the meeting that our principal Mrs Finnegan was looking into getting someone from I.R.D. Duhallow to do some jobs around the school to make our school visually more attractive.
e.g. painting
      weeding
      tidying behind shed etc.
· Art Project
We hope to do another Art project this year in conjunction with the 2nd years and transition year students in the Convent.  They are also working on the Litter & Waste Theme. This project will only cost us the price of the materials needed.
· Letter to Litter Warden
Aaron and Jordan are to invite our local litter warden to come and talk to us about the problems of litter and how to avoid it.  Letter is to be given to Mrs Boyce and she will post it.
· Visit to Recycling Centre
Mrs Boyce to discuss with staff possibilities of taking committee/classes to recycling centre.
· 6th Class to remind classes that only paper is to be put in the paper bins. Unfinished lunches to be taken home.
· Parings
A box for parings to be given to each class.  Parings may be composted after or even used in an art project.
· Flowers in front of school were complimented on.  It adds to how well our school looks.
· Litter in classrooms – Each boy agreed that everyone was making a big effort to keep classrooms tidy.
· Green Code
Each class to come up with green codes for the next meeting.  Jacqueline, Deirdre and Elizabeth to pick out most suitable code for the school.
· Application of Green Flag.
Mrs Boyce hopes to apply for Green Flag in November.
